
Ave Maria Catholic School

Kindergarten Roundup

For the 2024/2025 School Year

Tuesday, November 28th and Wednesday, November 29th

Please return by _Thursday, November 9th__

It’s that time of the year when we begin to think about kindergarten registration for the 2024/2025

school year! Current Ave Maria families are invited to join our kindergarten roundup. If you are

planning on having your child attend kindergarten at Ave Maria, please contact Kari Rodgers at

krodgers@avemaria.school or complete the information below to sign your child up for the DIAL

screening. A non-refundable fee of $175 is due before your child is assessed. Please make your check

payable to: Ave Maria Catholic School and send it to the office in an envelope with your child’s name --

Attention: Kari Rodgers, Preschool Director. Once the assessment is completed and enrollment is

offered, the assessment fee will be deducted from your 2024-2025 registration fees.

Interested current Junior Kindergarten students will be assessed during the school day. New families

will have an appointment time set for their child’s assessment.

Please contact Kari Rodgers, Preschool Director, at 720-842-5400 if you have any questions.

Child’s Full Name ______________________________________________________________

Child’s Date of Birth ___________________________________________________________

Parent name(s)_______________________________________________________________________

Parent Phone Number __________________________________________________________________

Parent Email _________________________________________________________________________

Name of Preschool/Daycare your child is currently attending _____________________________________


